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141 Law Firms Honored For LGBTQ+ Equality 

By Steven Lerner 

Law360 (January 27, 2022, 4:35 PM EST) -- The number of U.S. law firms receiving a perfect score for 
LGBTQ+ equality has increased since a report last year, indicating that the legal industry has further 
advanced workplace protections. 
 
The findings were in the Human Rights Campaign Foundation's annual Corporate Equality Index, or CEI, a 
benchmarking survey and report on policies, practices and benefits pertinent to LGBTQ+ employees, 
released Thursday. 
 
A record 842 businesses earned the CEI's top score of 100, including 141 law firms, that have been 
designated a Best Place to Work for LGBTQ+ Equality. Last year, 135 law firms received the honor. 
 
All together, 166 law firms were ranked on the CEI Index this year. 

  



 

 

 



 

 

                  

Hinshaw & Culbertson LLP achieved a 100% rating for the 13th consecutive year. 
 
"The CEI has had an incredible impact on the business world since its inception," Hinshaw & Culbertson 
Chairman Peter Sullivan said in a statement. "I'm thrilled that Hinshaw continues to lead the way with 
other 'Best Places to Work' firms in advancing the cause of workplace equality." 
 
Greenberg Traurig LLP earned a 100% score for the sixth year in a row. 
 
"We are immensely proud of maintaining our 100% score on the CEI and of being named one of the Best 
Places to Work for LGBTQ+ Equality, not only in the United States, but also in Mexico," Greenberg 
Traurig CEO Brian L. Duffy said in a statement. "We live our diversity; it is part of who we are as a firm, 
and we look forward to further growing our initiatives that help strengthen protections for the LGBTQ+ 
community." 
 
In addition to the law firms, 1,271 major U.S. businesses were ranked on the CEI, the most to be ranked 
by the Human Rights Campaign Foundation in the index's 20-year history. 
 
"When the Human Rights Campaign Foundation created the Corporate Equality Index 20 years ago, we 
dreamed that LGBTQ+ workers — from the factory floor to corporate headquarters, in big cities and 
small towns — could have access to the policies and benefits needed to thrive and live life 
authentically," Jay Brown, the senior vice president of programs, research and training for the Human 
Rights Campaign, said in a statement. "We are proud that the Corporate Equality Index paved the way to 
that reality for countless LGBTQ+ workers in America and abroad." 
 
This year's CEI criteria were expanded to include gender-affirming health care and workplace policies, 
including a new category on family formation to ensure equitable access to family benefits for same- 
and different-gender legal spouses and domestic partners. 
 
--Additional Reporting by Sameer Rao. Editing by Jill Coffey. 
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